STATE OF NEW MEXICO

ENERGY avo MINERALS DEPARTMENT

OIL CONSERVATION DIVISION

June 12, 1984

TONEY ANAYA

GOVERNOR POST OFFICE BOX 2088

STATE LAND OFFICE BUILDING
SANTA FE, NEW MEXICO 87501
{505) 827-5800

Baker and Taylor Drilling Co.
pP. O. Box 2748
Amarillo, Texas 79105

Attention: Chester Lambert
Dear Mr. Lambert:

Enclosed please find an approved copy of the contract
petween Baker and Taylor arid the 0il Conservation Division
for plugging services performed on the Mary Kay Well No. 2
located in Union County, New Mexico. I am informed by the
OCD staff that we cannot process your voucher, dated May 2,
1984, for these plugging services because we do not yet have
final paperwork indicating that the location has been cleaned
and is ready for inspection. As soon as our staff informs me
that pap€rwork on this well is complete, I will process the
voucher for payment.

Thank you again for all of your help with this work.

Sincerely,

W. PERRY PEARCE
General Counsel
WPP/dr

cc: Carl Ulvog, Supervisor
oCD - Santa Fe



